
      
 
 

                                 Welcome to THE CHILL 
 

                Christmas Lunch Thursday 13 December 2018 
                                         Years 8, 9 and 11 

 
                                          £3.75 or Free School Meal 

 
There is no reply slip to return - your payment will act as your booking. 

 
The Christmas lunch will appear as a separate item on your ParentPay account and payment in advance is required.  

If payment is not received by Tuesday 4 December, your son/daughter will be unable to have a Christmas lunch. 
 

Students are advised that there will be no alternative menu or sales on offer in  
The Chill at lunchtime on this occasion. 

 
Break time will be on as normal 

 
 

STUDENTS NOT HAVING LUNCH ON THIS DATE MUST PROVIDE A PACKED LUNCH,  
INCLUDING A DRINK, FROM HOME 

 
Packed lunches will be accommodated in Main School Hall. 

 
Students’ names will be checked on entering the dining room to ensure they have booked. 

 
 

Menu 
 

Freshly Carved Turkey  
Garnished With 

Sage and Onion Stuffing, Pig In Blanket 
With 

Roast Potatoes 
Carrots 

Garden Peas 
Brussel Sprouts 

**** 
Christmas Pudding with Custard 

Or 
Slice of Chocolate Fudge Cake 

**** 
A Carton of Fresh Apple/Orange Juice 

Or 
A Carton Of Chocolate/Strawberry Or Banana Milkshake 

 (Desserts and drinks subject to availability) 
**** 

Vegetarian Option Available 
Roasted Vegetable and Spinach Puff 

If your son/daughter would like the vegetarian option, please let the school office know  
  
                                                                                                                           

Christmas lunch is always very popular and we will endeavour to serve everyone as quickly as possible. 
The Catering Staff thank you for your support during the past year and wish everyone a very  

Merry Christmas. 
Enjoy your meal and sing along to the music! 

 
Lindsey Tyson, Catering Manager and all the Catering Staff 

 
 


